Dear Landscaper,

For this year’s growing season we have decided to have our lawn, shrubs and trees
maintained without the use of chemical pesticides or water-soluble high-nitrogen synthetic
fertilizers. For years, the science has indicated that the use of these products is having a
negative impact on the quality of our drinking and recreational waters and may endanger
the health of our families and pets.

If you can provide a comprehensive organic program, we would like very much to continue
to employ your services.

[ am attaching a sample organic turf program calendar for your information. Please let me
know if this is something your company can provide.

Thank you.



